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File No.: 3490 NPS Kantishna MOA / 2020-00704

Brooke Merrell

Acting Deputy Superintendent
Denali National Park

Mile 237 Parks Highway, P.O. Box 9
Denali Park, AK 99755P

Subject: Kantishna Land Exchange Memorandum of Agreement

Dear Ms. Merrell:

The Alaska State Historic Preservation Office (AK SHPO) received the final Memorandum of Agreement
(MOA) regarding the Kantishna Land Exchange and request to execute (dated August 10, 2020) on August 11,
2020. We have reviewed the subject MOA and find it to be satisfactory.

We have signed the provided signature page for the Memorandum of Agreement Among the National Park
Service, Denali National Park and Preserve and the Alaska State Historic Preservation Officer, Regarding
Kantishna Land Exchange Between Denali National Park and Preserve and Doyon Services Inc. We have
provided a scanned signature page with this email and look forward to receiving a copy of the fully executed
MOA for our records.

Our office appreciates the active consultation that went into the Kantishna MOA and we look forward to

implementing the document in the future. Please contact Sarah Meit] at sarah.meitl @alaska.gov if you have any
questions or if we can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Judith E. Bittner
State Historic Preservation Officer

JEB:sjm

Ecc: Phoebe Gilbert (Phoebe Gilbert @nps.gov)



